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INVITATION

	Internationalization of Higher Education. A foresight exercise for 2020 and beyond.
Facultad de Medicina

Universidad Complutense

	Madrid, April  19 - 20


Dear Colleague,
As you are aware, Spain has the honour to chair the Presidency of the EU Council during the first semester of 2010. 

In this context the Spanish Presidency has organized a conference on the Internationalization of Higher Education which will be held in Madrid, on 19 and 20 April. This event focuses on the best ways to enhance the interaction and cooperation among higher education institutions throughout the world. Particular focus will be placed on the increasing global mobility of students, collaboration in teaching and research, the needs of the global labour market and joint transnational inter-university activities addressing global challenges. These issues will be analysed from the perspective of a long term vision on the internationalization of higher education.

We believe that the debates of the participants will greatly contribute to enhance the interaction and cooperation among higher education institutions throughout the world. We are, therefore, looking forward to the participation of representatives of your institution in the event.
This invitation is accompanied by a provisional programme and practical information about the conference and how to register. We would appreciate a response at your earliest convenience, if possible not later than 3 April. 

Sincerely yours

Internationalization of Higher Education Conference

Secretariat


